From: Wilson, Lynette
Sent: Monday, September 19, 2016 8:44 AM
To: Berlin, Steve
Subject: Commr Reifman/NY 
 

Hi Steve 
 

Commr Reifman completed his visit to NY on 9/16, he was a speaker at the Zoning Symposium, all costs will be reimbursed to him by the City of NY Dept of Planning, let me know if you need anything else.

 

 

______________________
Lynette E. Wilson
Assistant to the Commissioner
City of Chicago 
Department of Planning & Development 
312-744-9362
312-744-6985/Fax
Lynette.Wilson@cityofchicago.org
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 NY City Symposium-Commr David L. Reifman 
WL

Wilson, Lynette
  

  

Reply all | 

Today 10:11 AM
Berlin, Steve
From: Leslie Billy (DCP) 
Sent: Wednesday, August 17, 2016 1:30 PM

To: Lynette.Wilson@cityofchicago.org
Cc: Zoning Symposium (DCP) <ZSymposium@planning.nyc.gov>

Subject: Zoningat100 Symposium: Speaker logistics

 

Dear Commissioner Reifman,

I am writing to follow-up on your previous conversations with Dara Goldberg about your participation in the upcoming Zoning at 100 Symposium on September 15th. We are very pleased that you will be able to participate. Below you will find information pertaining to your travel and participation in the days’ events. If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to reach out, and of course, we will continue to be in touch with more information very soon.

Your session:

Session:            Zoning in the United States: Chicago, Dallas, Detroit, Miami, and San Francisco

Date:                09/15/2016

Time:                10:45 a.m. – 12:00 p.m.

Place:               The New York City Bar Association, 42 West 44th Street, New York, NY 10036
Panelists:          Maurice Cox, Director, Planning and Development Department, City of Detroit

Anna Gelabert-Sanchez, Principal, Gelabert-Sanchez, LLC; Design Critic, Harvard 

  Graduate School of Design

Theresa O’Donnell, Chief Resilience Officer, City of Dallas 

John S. Rahaim, Planning Director, City and County, San Francisco

David Reifman, Commissioner, Department of Planning & Development, City of 

  Chicago

Moderator:        Purnima Kapur, Executive Director, New York City Department of City 

  Planning   

 

Hotel

DCP will provide hotel accommodations at The Row Hotel, 700 8th Ave, New York, NY 10036. I have attached a PDF about the hotel for your reference. The Row is within walking distance of the symposium’s venue and accessible via several different public transit options serving Times Square. Your reservation dates are 9/14/16-9/18/16; confirmation number: 3476947.

September 14th – Panel, Welcome Reception

On the evening of September 14th, we will host an invitation-only panel and welcome reception for symposium participants and VIPs, including City Commissioners, City Council Members, and urban planning professionals. That event will be hosted at the Museum of the City of New York, located at 1220 Fifth Avenue (between 103rd & 104th Streets, facing Central Park), from 5:30 PM – 8:00 PM [time to be confirmed].   VENUE CHANGED TO CENTER FOR ARCHITECTURE (Link) – 6PM to 8PM.

The evening will start with a one-hour panel discussion in which the five Department of City Planning Borough Directors will talk about the future of Bronx, Brooklyn, Manhattan, Queens and Staten Island neighborhoods, moderated by Jonathan Bowles, the Executive Director of Center for an Urban Future.

The panel will be followed by a reception with drinks and light hors d’oeuvres. 

 

A link to the Museum’s website can be found here, for your reference.

September 14th – Dinner 

 

Symposium co-chairs Jerold Kayden and Carl Weisbrod will host a dinner for our out-of-town speakers following the reception at the Harvard Club of New York City, located at 35 W 44th Street. To allow time to travel downtown from the Museum of the City of New York, the dinner will be held around 8PM.

Kindly advise as soon as possible if you would like to attend, so that we might update our reservation of the dining room space accordingly. 

 

September 15th – Symposium 

 

The Symposium registration will open at 8AM. Breakfast and coffee will be served prior to our first planned speaker, Mayor Bill de Blasio. The website linking to the full program can be found here, via the NYC Bar Association: http://www.nycbar.org/cle-offerings/zoning-at-100-a-symposium-for-the-future/
We have attached a Speaker Consent Form for your review and signature. Kindly sign and return to us at your earliest convenience, and please let us know if you have any questions.

September 15th – A/V Needs 

 

We will have the equipment for a PowerPoint presentation. We would appreciate getting your presentation to us by Tuesday, September 13th.

 

Additional Information

The dress for the symposium and welcome reception is business casual. 

 

Though it will not be reimbursed as part of your participation in the symposium, please find suggestions for ground transport from area airports on the attached page. 

 

Leslie

--

Leslie Weekes Billy

Community Coordinator

NYC DEPT. OF CITY PLANNING

120 Broadway, New York, NY 10271

LBilly@planning.nyc.gov | Mobile: 202.337.0496

